Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 2:14 PM

To: ‘Jonas, Mark'

Cc: Schrag@nady.com; Werner, Michael

Subject: RE: Extension Request, Site Characterization & GW Monitoring - Nady FLC#R0O0000082

Dear Mr. Jonas and Mr. Shrag,

Due to the difficulty you have had obtaining access to nearby properties, your extension is approved. Asyou may be
aware, the Regional Water Quality Control Board has passed a resolution temporarily reducing monitoring from
quarterly to semi-annual. Please begin submitting semi-annual monitoring reports, unless you justify why you wish to
continue quarterly monitoring.

Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Jonas, Mark [mailto:mjonas@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 11:55 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Schrag@nady.com; Werner, Michael

Subject: Extension Request, Site Characterization & GW Monitoring - Nady FLC#R00000082

Dear Ms. Jakub:

We are requesting an extension to September 1, 2009 to complete additional site characterization and implement
modification to the monitoring program at the Nady site, FLC#R0O000082. The modified monitoring program will be
performed after new monitoring wells have been installed. The reasons for this extension is difficulty in acquiring access
to a nearby property, permitting issues, and, as a result of the USTCF January 28, 2009 letter, payment terms needed to
be re-negotiated due to the significant delay in USTCF payments.

Thank you for helping to (hopefully) acquire approved access to the nearby property. Mike Werner is working with you on
this.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Mark Jonas

Mark Jonas, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc.
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, California 94608
510/420-3307 direct

510/420-9170 fax

www.CRAworld.com



